
 

The Suthers School Bus  

Code of Conduct  

 

At The Suthers School, we believe that everyone should be 

treated with respect and that means we respect other 

people’s property and show consideration for those we 

meet. We believe that everyone has the right to travel safely 

and without discrimination.  

We are fortunate enough to have a bus to take us to and 

from school. When we travel on the bus we promise to:  

 

▪ Board the bus in an orderly manner without pushing or 

shoving 

▪ Remain seated at all times during the journey  

▪ Talk quietly  

▪ Never sing or chant  

▪ Be kind to everyone else on the bus  

▪ Only listen to music using earphones  

▪ Only shout if there is an emergency  

▪ Show good manners and never swear  

▪ Leave the bus in an orderly manner without pushing and 

shoving    

 

We know that failure to follow the code of conduct outlined 

above may result in a permanent ban from travelling on the 

school bus and our bus pass being revoked.  


